
 

 

Event Notification 
 
3 October 2024 
 
Dear Resident/Building Owner/Business Owner, 
 
We are writing to inform you that there is an event at White Bay Power Station on Thursday 17 October 
2024 between the times of 4.30pm – 9.00pm. 
 
During this event, you can expect increased vehicle movements in the area and low impact amplified 
sound.  
 
Set up: 
 

• The event will begin set up on Tuesday 15 October until 4pm on Thursday 17 October.  
• There will be sound checks on Wednesday 16 October between the hours 1.00pm - 8.00pm. 
• There will be rehearsals with sound checks on Thursday 17 October between 9.30am - 3.00pm. 

  
Pack down: 
 
Pack down will take place on Thursday 17 October between the hours 9.00pm - 11.00pm and resume on 
Friday 18 October between the hours of 8.00am - 6.00pm. 
 
For any queries, please contact the event hotline number on 0494 156 926. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Placemaking NSW  


